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To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two
Subject: Road Sign Chaos

Date: 10 April 2021 18:50:26

Mr M Cotter

IP REF 20023069 & 20023070
Dear Planning Inspectorate.

When I came home on Thursday 07/04/21 the end of my track to my property and all along grove road had
numerous road signs erected and my track marked as a “works entrance” then on the Friday the signs
mysteriously disappeared from my drive entrance and from Friston village. What are SPR playing at?

No one seems to have been told anything about this fiasco, this sort of inconsiderate behaviour is making people
ill. They seem to have no regard for any one, most of the residents including myself are old people many with
delicate health. These people are making our lives a misery they are incompetent and totally arrogant. Surely
there should be due process they should follow? What happened why where the signs there then gone? Why
where SPR allowed to put us all through this mental torture. How can they be allowed to be instrumental in our
country’s secure energy supply with this shambolic attitude, this company need holding to account and they
need some teachings in compassion.

Kind regards Martin Cotter.
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